To Any Affected Public Entities Within Wasatch County:

Numerous discussions have occurred between developers and the North Fields Board of
Directors regarding storm drain water being allowed to be co-mingled with North Fields
Irrigation water. Recently, the North Fields Board of Directors walked the entire Rock Creek
ditch portion of the North Fields Irrigation System with developers from the North Village
Crossings Development to study how backers and side head gates would have to be modified to
accommodate such water. After careful consideration, the North Fields Board of Directors
(including consulting with numerous water shareholders) have unanimously decided not to
allow any storm drain water to be co-mingled with North Field Irrigation System water. This
decision not only applies to the North Village Crossings Development specifically, but to be any
other developments that would affect the North Fields Irrigation system.

Lbiboon

Sincerely,

Mark Wilson

President of North Fields Irrigation Company



